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Public Information Meeting to discuss roadway 
improvements in Clovis for US 60/70/84 (Mabry Drive) 

 
Clovis – The New Mexico Department of Transportation (NMDOT) in conjunction with K. Barnett & 
Sons, Inc. will host a public meeting regarding upcoming improvements to US 60/70/84, Mabry Drive in 
Clovis.  The open house meeting will provide updates on the project schedule and allow the public to 
provide input on access to streets and businesses along the route while work is taking place.   
 
The public meeting will be on Wednesday, July 1st, 5:00 p.m. at Clovis Carver Library to discuss 
proposed improvements to US 60/70/84, Mabry Drive.   
 
Work on this $9 million project is scheduled to begin on Monday, July 6th.  The project includes 
construction of new lanes and drainage on US 60/70/84, Mabry Drive between Norris and Prince Streets.   
 

### 
 
Manon Arnett, Public Information Officer for the New Mexico Department of Transportation District 
Two at (575) 637-7210 (office) or manon.arnett@state.nm.us. 
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